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We are asking that ALL OWNERS AND TENANTS to respond TODAY and VOTE NO.

If this Rental Registry is approved, then rent will be increased substantially on all rental
units to cover the costs, and that is only a small portion of the ramifications to tenants
and owners, should it pass.

The New Orleans City Council may vote on the Rental Registry and Inspection Program
ordinance as soon as tomorrow, February 23. Please take a moment to respond to
this call for action to ask them to VOTE NO on this ordinance.

Please note that the call for action is limited to NOMAR members in New Orleans. If you
are unable to complete the call for action or receive any errors, you can copy the
message and paste it into the body of your own email.

Council contact information can be found at this link: http://nolacitycouncil.com/meet/
meet.asp?id=45

Copy and paste the link below into your browser to VOTE NO

https://realtorparty.realtoractioncenter.com/site/
Advocacy?page=UserActionInactive&id=4599

If you have any questions on this alert or on the ordinance, please contact Kelli Walker
in NOMAR Governmental Affairs.



Respectfully,

Superior Property Management


